
 
 

 
Proposed amendments to the Trusts and Trustees Act and other 

related legislation 

 
 

NOTE REGARDING AN EXTENSION OF CONSULTATION PERIOD 
 

 

Further to the consultation document issued by the MFSA on the 14
th

 December, 2012 

regarding the proposed amendments to the Trusts and Trustees Act and other related 

legislation, the Authority advises that the period of consultation has been extended to the 28
th

 

February, 2013. 

Interested parties are kindly requested to submit any comments which they may have in 

relation to these proposed amendments, in writing, on su@mfsa.com.mt 

 

Please address any comments or enquiries to: 

Dr. Michelle Mizzi Buontempo 

Deputy Director 

Securities and Markets Supervision Unit 

Telephone: 25485112 

Email: 
mmizzibuontempo@mfsa.com.mt 

Dr. Isabelle Agius 

Regulatory Development Unit 

Telephone: 25485359 
Email: iagius@mfsa.com.mt 
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